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DATE:  July 14, 2025 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Brandon Finney, Business Manager 
 
SUBJ:  Approval of Budget Amendment #3 for 2024-2025 (Action) 
 

 
Pursuant to W.S. 16-4-109, the district is recommending the school board approve Amendment #3 to the 
2024-2025 budget. This budget amendment is to accommodate the budget transfers and/or amendments 
on the following funds: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Excellence & Accountability 

Fund      Amount 

Fund 01 - General Fund 
- (Transfer of $122,159.27 from Instructional Support to General Support) 

$122,159.27 

Fund 02 - ARP McKinney Vento Homeless $5,511.73 

Fund 03 - Capital Construction  $253.53 

Fund 05 - Food Service $38,345.85 

Fund 08 - MISC Activities 
- (Transfer of $9,436.96 from Student Support Services to Student Clubs & Activities) 

$9,436.96 

Fund 85 - Sheridan Community Education Foundation  $222,759.25 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/17kOOjgm1bH3DG_OfvuTXsDMKZPrJ2TP_/edit?gid=208666196#gid=208666196

